
From: Elizabeth Giffin
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Cc: info@sustainstpaul.org
Subject: Hillcrest Master Plan
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 1:44:55 PM

Hello,
I’m writing to encourage council support for the Hillcrest Master plan. I’m grateful for the care that went into this
plan, in terms of supporting environmental resilience, economic diversity/affordability, pedestrian right of way, and
supporting living wage jobs.

I hope you will vote to support the plan.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Giffin

Sent from my iPhone
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